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Committee Charge 

 
The Post-Reassessment Advisory Committee (“PRAC”) is charged 

with advising the FORA Board regarding action items to be prioritized in the 

near term (approximately through the end of calendar year 2014), as a 

follow-up to the Base Reuse Plan reassessment effort completed in 2012. 

The primary issues that are to be reviewed are the topics and options 

identified in Category IV of the final Reassessment Report, with additional 

consideration of the Reassessment Report’s other subject areas as the 

FORA Board may deem necessary. FORA staff will provide technical and 

administrative support to the PRAC.  The PRAC effort is anticipated to have 

a limited duration, with a goal of forwarding priority recommendations to the 

Board in May or June 2014. 
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